THE OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER
LIMASSOL
3rd September,1953

Dear Mr, Xioutas,

- |
)

On behalf of the Platres Improvement
Board I wish to thank you very much indeed for
the work done by you in connection with the

Platres Festival,

The success of the Festival was largely
due to the co-opération of‘such reople as
yourself and youf assistance has beeh greatly

appreciated.

Yours sincerecly,

Mr., N.XioutasG ;
c¢/o Limassel Symmasium




